anta Rosa Coung
S School District ¥

"A Tradition of Excellence"

October 23, 2014

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick
Superintendent of Schools
5086 Canal Street

Milton, FL 32570

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick,

Judson C. Crane
CPPO, CPPB

Director of Purchasing and Contract Administration
6544 Firehouse Road, Milton, Florida 32570-3411

Phone: 850/983-5130

Suncom: 689-55130

Facsimile: 850/983-5133

E-mail: cranej@santarosa.k12.fl.us

Website: www.santarosa.k12.fl.us/purchasing

In accordance with the State Board of Education Florida Administration Code 6A-1.012(6), it is
recommended that the Santa Rosa County School Board approve use of the TCPN RFP 12-56
Manage Print Solutions contract R5243 for the purpose of District wide printing services.

Sincerely,
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Judson C. Crane
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Attachment: 1
Reference: TCPN 12-56 R5243

DISTRICT 1 DISTRICT 2

Diane Scott E. Hugh Winkles

DISTRICT 3 DISTRICT 4 DISTRICT 5
Diane Coleman Jennifer Granse Scott Peden
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The Cooperative Purchasing Network

March 7, 2013

Mr. David Trudnowski

Vice President, Public Sector
Office Depot

6600 North Military Trail
Boca Raton, Florida 33496

Re: Award of TCPN Contract# R5243

Dear Mr. Trudnowski:

Per official action taken by the Board of Directors of Region 4 Education Service Center,
on February 28, 2013, The Cooperative Purchasing Network (TCPN) is pleased to
announce that after approval of the exceptions as noted in your proposal, Office Depot
has been awarded an annual contract for the following, based on the sealed proposal
(RFP# 12-56) submitted on January 10, 2013:

Commodity/Service Contractor

Managed Print Solutions Office Depot

The contract is effective March 1, 2013 and will expire on February 29, 2016. As indicated
above, your TCPN Contract # is R5243. This contract may be renewed annually for an
additional two (2) years if mutually agreed by Region 4 ESC/TCPN and Office Depot.

Your participation in the proposal process is appreciated and we look forward to a
successful partnership. Please feel free to provide copies of this letter to your sales
representative to assist in their daily course of business.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Deborah Bushnell at 713.554.0460.

Sincerel 3
Jason Wickel
President

11280 West Road ‘Houston, Texas 77065
888.884.7695-Fax 800.458.0099-www.TCPN.org



